
 

 

 
 
 

June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
A Level and GCSE Results Day 
 

A Level Results Day will take place on Thursday, 18 August 2022 from 8am to 

11am in the 6th form area.  We advise Year 13 pupils to collect their results in 
person as there will be staff present to give advice should anyone need it for 
the UCAS clearing system.   
 

GCSE Results Day will take place on Thursday, 25 August 2022 from 9am to 

11am in the 6th form area.  Enrolment for 6th form will take place in the Sports 
Hall once you have received your results.   
 
Pupils must collect their results in person.  Alternatively, results will be emailed to 

pupils as follows:  A Levels at 9am to pupil’s school email accounts on Thursday, 
18 August 2022.  GCSEs at 11am to pupil’s school email accounts on Thursday, 
25 August 2022 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
H Michaels 

 
 
Mr H Michaels 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


